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BURGLARY AT 
INFLATABLE SERVICES 

 
 
On Monday, January 26, 2009, at approximately 02:14 A.M., the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department responded to Inflatable Services, Inc., located at 999 West 
State Road 84, Fort Lauderdale, Florida in regards to a report of a burglary in 
progress. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that two Hispanic male suspects entered 
the fenced in compound of the business.  The suspects entered through a large 
square piece of the fence which had been cut out.  The suspects were inside of 
the compound when they heard the police arrive and fled the business on foot. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to the seen and a perimeter was set.  
Subsequently, the suspects were taken into custody without incident at 1150 
West State Road 84.  The suspects were identified as Carlos Fernandez-
Ventura, 9/22/90 and Angel Miguel Bruzon-Lam, 5/27/87, both from Miami-Dade 
County. 
 
Both were arrested and charged with Burglary.  Surveillance Video not available 
at this time. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact 
Detective Steve DeGracia at 954-828-5519 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-493-
TIPS. 
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